



Lyric Chamber Music Competition Final Round

Wednesday, December 13, 2023 2023-2024 Season



Welcome to the 2023-2024 season. Lynn Conservatory of Music takes great pleasure in sharing with you the extraordinary talent of our students who have been mentored by our world-renowned faculty. We believe that you will be inspired and elevated by the excellence of their performances.

We at the Lynn Conservatory of Music deeply appreciate your ongoing support as it ensures our place among the premier conservatories of the world. We hope your enjoyment of each musical experience at this Conservatory will be rewarding and memorable.

Sincerely, Jon Robertson Dean of the Lynn Conservatory of Music

There are a number of ways by which you can help us fulfill our mission:

Friends of the Conservatory of Music

You can join donors like the ones listed in supporting scholarships by becoming a member of the Friends of the Conservatory of Music. Giving levels range from \$50-\$2,500+ and can be made by check, credit card, securities, or approved gifts in kind. Contact Lisa Miller at 561-237-7745 for more information or make your gift online today at Give.Lynn.Edu/Support-Music.

Friends of the Conservatory donors enjoy opportunities such as purchasing tickets for the upcoming season before the general public and are invited to special events reserved for donors.

The Leadership Society of Lynn University

The Leadership Society is the premier annual giving society for donors who are committed to ensuring a standard of excellence at Lynn for all students. Leadership Society donors make an annual gift of \$2,500 or more and have the option of directing their gift to support the Conservatory of Music. Leadership Society donors receive invitations to exclusive events throughout the year that offer opportunities to engage with other Leadership Society donors and university administrators.

Planned Giving

Planned gifts provide important support for the future of Lynn University, its colleges and programs. Your legacy lives on at Lynn University in perpetuity - various options include, but are not limited to, bequests by will, charitable gift annuities and life insurance.

Your contribution to the Conservatory is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. For additional information, please contact Lisa Miller at 561-237-7745.

Lyric Chamber Music Competition Final Round

Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall

Please silence or turn off all electronic devices, including cell phones, beepers, and watch alarms.

Unauthorized recording or photography is strictly prohibited.

Program

*Each group performs for 30 minutes.

String Quartet No. 8 in C minor, op. 110

Dmitri Shostakovich (1906-1975)

Aurora Quartet

Mable Lecrone and Ruvit Bracho Marquez, violins Rosa Ortega lannelli, viola Joel Osinga, cello

String Quartet No. 12 in F major, op. 96

Antonín Dvořák (1841-1904)

Zelena Quartet

Angela Fiedler and Adriana Fernandez, violins Lauren Swartz, viola Jon Cruz Cruz, cello

Sextet in B-flat Major for Piano and Woodwind, op. 6

Ludwig Thuille (1861-1907)

Lacerta Sextet

Youbeen Cho, flute Kari Jenks, oboe Noah Suarez, clarinet Graydon Howard, bassoon Baran Zolfaghari, horn Caroline Dratnal, piano Piano Quartet in A minor, op. 67

Joaquín Turina (1882-1949)

Piano Quartet in D minor, op. 25

Dora Pejačević (1885-1923)

Marcando Quartet
Miriam Smith, violin
Lillian Platte, viola
Megan Hagel, cello
Elizabeth Thomashoff, piano

Lynn Chamber Music Competition

The competition evolved from the idea that Mr. Joseph Robinson, the Artist-in-Residence (Oboe) at Lynn University, wanted to present the musical talent of the Tashkent Trio, a chamber music trio comprised of three Conservatory students from Uzbekistan. The trio was invited to perform at the concert hosted by the Lyric Chamber Music Society of New York in 2013. Dr. Joan Kretschmer, a board member of the Lyric Chamber Music Society, was so impressed by their performance that she wanted to invite other Conservatory students the following year. Thus, Dr. Jon Robertson turned this opportunity into a competition.

Since 2014, the Conservatory of Music has collaborated with the Lyric Chamber Music Society of New York to host an annual chamber music competition. Three renowned musicians are invited to adjudicate the competition, and first-place winners have a chance to perform at the Lyric Chamber Music Society of New York. This prominent performance opportunity allows them to make their New York debut. Furthermore, their performance is broadcast by WQXR, a classical radio station that is part of New York Public Radio. Second-place winners receive a performance prize at St. Paul's Episcopal Church in Delray Beach.

The chamber music competition demonstrates the Conservatory's commitment and dedication to the chamber music program at Lynn University.

Competition Coordinator

Chauncey Patterson

Jury

- Luciano Magnanini Former Bassoon Professor at Frost School of Music and Former Principal Bassoonist of the Florida Grand Opera
- Ralph Evans First Violinist of the Fine Arts String Quartet
- Santiago Rodriguez Piano Professor at Frost School of Music

Winners may be selected for a performance at:

- The Lyric Chamber Music Society of New York on Friday, May 3, 2024, at 7:30 p.m.
- The Concert Series at St. Paul's Episcopal Church in Delray Beach on Sunday, April 14, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.

Upcoming Events

Live at Lynn features concerts and performances by Lynn University's Conservatory of Music, drama students and special guests who stage dozens of productions annually, including classical and pop music, Broadway favorites, variety shows and more. See the schedule at lynn.edu/liveatlynn.

<u>Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall</u> is located inside the de Hoernle International Center.

January 2024

Senior Recital - Yance Zheng (Piano)

Monday, January 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Senior Recital - William Penn (Double Bass)

Thursday, January 11, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Roger Voisin Memorial Trumpet Competition

Judge's recital

Friday, January 12, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. Keith C. and Elaine Johnson Wold Performing Arts Center Free

Final Round & Closing Ceremony

Saturday, January 13, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. Keith C. and Elaine Johnson Wold Performing Arts Center Free

Junior Recital - Kari Jenks (Oboe)

Thursday, January 16, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Junior Recital - Olivia Oakland (Oboe)

Thursday, January 16, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

18th Annual New Music Festival

Spotlight No. 1: Emerging Composers Friday, January 19, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Master Class & Workshop with Katherine Balch Saturday, January 20, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Read & Record Project
Saturday, January 20, 2024 at 5:00 p.m.
Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall
Free

Spotlight No. 2: The Art of Katherine Balch Sunday, January 21, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Junior Recital - Shuqi Yang (Piano)

Monday, January 22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall Free

Lynn Conservatory Faculty Series No. 2

Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall \$20



3601 N. Military Trail, Boca Raton, FL 33431 +1 561-237-9000 | lynn.edu/events



iPad is a registered trademark of Apple Inc. Lynn University does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, gender, religion, sexual orientation, national origin, disability, genetic information, age, pregnancy or parenting status, veteran status or retirement status in its activities and programs. In accordance with Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, Lynn University does not discriminate on the basis of sex. Inquiries concerning the application of the non-discrimination policy may be directed to the University Compliance Officer/Title IX Coordinator at 3601 N. Military Trail, Boca Raton, FL 33431; via email at titleixcoordinator@lynn.edu; by phone at +1 561-237-7727 or to the U.S. Dept. of Education OCR. Lynn University is accredited by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges to award baccalaureate, master's and doctoral degrees. Contact the Commission on Colleges at 1866 Southern Lane, Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 or call +1 404-679-4500 for questions about the accreditation of Lynn University. ©2023 Lynn University

Call the Box Office at +1 561-237-9000 at least five days before an event to request reasonable accommodations for a disability.